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MEET THE STAFF

YOU BETTER WATCH OUT, YOU BETTER NOT CRY
Santa Claus is coming to town! Join us at the KFH Town
Center on Wednesday, December 12th from 4-6pm for
photos with Santa! We will also serve Christmas treats. This
is free and open to all KFH and Maxwell Place residents.
Merry Christmas!

CHRISTMAS LIGHTS CONTEST
Judging for our Annual Christmas Lights Contest will take place
on Thursday, December 20th. You do not need to do anything
special to enter besides decorating and having your lights on
between the hours of 5-9pm on the 20th! There will be one winner
for Maxwell Place and 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place winners for KFH.
Happy decorating!

HOLIDAY TIPS
-REDUCE FIRE HAZARDS -  Check each set of lights, new or old, for broken or cracked sockets,
frayed or bare wires, or loose connections. Discard damaged sets or repair them before using. When
placing electrical cords keep away from water and out of high-traffic areas where people could trip
on them, and never use more than three sets of lights per single extension cord. Turn off all lights on
trees and other decorations when you go to bed or leave the house. Lights could short and start a
fire. 
-CHOOSE LED LIGHTS - When purchasing holiday decorations, make the switch to LED lights. LED's
are more efficient, use up to 90% less energy than incandescent, and last much longer! They also
stay cool to the touch and produce less heat, so your home is safer. You can save even more by using
those new LED lights on a timer.
-DO IT YOURSELF ORNAMENTS - Add extra elegance and reduce your energy use by making your
own decorations rather than purchasing new energy consuming decor. Pine cones, gingerbread
cookies cut into shapes, paper chains made of used paper, etc!



MERRY CHRISTMAS TO YOU ALL!
Here at KFH, we truly love our residents and hope that
you have a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.
We hope you will share in this giving season with your
friends and loved ones as much as possible!
 
 

Our leasing and maintenance offices will be closed on
December 25th and January 1st in observance of
Christmas and New Years Days. If you experience a
maintenance emergency while we are closed, please
call 844-887-6838.
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FOLLOW US ON
FACEBOOK
Don't forget to follow us on
Facebook
@KirtlandFamilyHousing to
stay informed of important
announcements and upcoming
events!

THINGS TO DO!
 

Don't forget to check out
kirtlandforcesupport.com to find out
everything there is to do right here at
KAFB, including the FREE movie theater,
trips hosted by Outdoor Rec, Fun Runs,
bowling, golfing, and so much more!


